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PRACTICE UPDATE 

We are thrilled to introduce several new  

members of staff to the Practice: 

Dr Ruth Guest joined us in April. 

Dr Kat Arch joined us in August. 

Practice Nurse, Jacob Hazell, has begun       

seeing patients in his clinics.  

Please also join us in welcoming Emily who join 

the Medicine Management Team. 

WHAT DID WE DO IN AUGUST? 

Our Practice Support Team booked 2367           

appointments for patients. 

Our clinical team took 2135 blood tests. 

The Data Quality Team received 1542 letters for 

patients. 

The Medicines Management Team issued 2367 

prescriptions. 

207patients Did Not Attend their appointment.  

FLU SEASON: 

The turn in the weather is a reminder that flu    

season is inevitably on its way.  

We are now contacting patients who are eligible 

for their flu jab to book an appointment with us.: 

• over 65 years of age 

• under 65 and immunosuppressed  

aged 2-3 years old

YOUR HEALTH MATTERS 

Healthier You is a free NHS Diabetes Prevention 

Programme providing tailored, personalised       

support to reduce your risk of developing type 2 

diabetes. The 13-session      

programme is available both as 

a face-to-face group service 

and as a digital service.  

Get more information on:  

 0333 5773010           or

 

If you have had an   

appointment with 

us, let us know 

how we did.  

We really value 

your feedback. 


